Baltimore

s Development Corporation

MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary

FROM: William H. Cole, President and CEO
DATE: April 6, 2017

SUBJECT: City Council Bill No. 17-0038
City Streets — Closing — Eager Street and a 10-Foot Alley

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City Council Bill
17-0038, which proposes to condemn and close a 90 foot portion of Eager Street west from
Patterson Park Avenue and a 10-foot alley to the rear of properties 900 through 942.

The condemning and closing of these City Streets is the companion Bill to City Council Bill 17-
0037 which proposes to condemn and open these streets. BDC supports this action and

respectfully requests that favorable consideration be given by the City Council for Bill No. 17-
0038.

cc: Kyron Banks

sandra.blake/ccbill17/17-0038
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